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The Territory Remembers 
is a program of activities 
commemorating WWII wartime 
events with a connection to the 
Northern Territory. 
The Territory Remembers program aims to 
increase awareness of the Northern Territory’s 
involvement in WWII, recognise the contribution 
of Indigenous Australians to the war effort, and 
preserve and share our rich military history with 
future generations to create an understanding of 
how the war shaped the Territory. The program 
includes community events, memorials, an 
education program, a history program and a 
special emphasis on the 75th anniversary of the 
bombing of Darwin and defence of Northern 
Australia.

The special two year program of events will 
run through 2016, and culminates with the 
75th anniversary of the bombing of Darwin on 
Saturday 19 February 2017.

Host your own event
Register your interest to host your own TTR event. 
Events can be any of the following (subject to terms 
and conditions):
•	 commemorate the 75th Anniversary of the 

bombing of Darwin
•	 build awareness and promote the Territory’s 

significant military and wartime history
•	 increase awareness of the Northern Territory’s 

involvement in WWII. 

Share your story
Contact us if you have a personal story to share 
based on WWII events and the bombing of Darwin.

Contact us
The Territory Remembers program 
Department of Arts and Museums
Mail: PO Box 496, Palmerston NT 0831
Ph: 08 8999 5058

Email: historynt.doam@nt.gov.au

Visit our website for full program details and to get 
involved www.territoryremembers.nt.gov.au
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